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The SCR website along with the 2022 Seminar website and all future seminar websites 
will be hosted using WIX.   
 
I’ve also been working on updating the chapter information that has been provided by 
the Chapter Officer Report Form and the Chapter Annual Report Form.  Please look at 
your Chapter’s link/page to add whatever information you would like the public to see 
such as meeting place, meeting times, contact person, chapter website, chapter 
facebook page, etc.  I’ve created a form for your use and it’s available under the Online 
Forms tab on the website.   
 
A Calendar of Events has also been added to the home page of the website.  We 
encourage all chapters to submit their upcoming events, classes, retreats, etc.  You 
never know who’s visiting your area or moving to your city and looking for an EGA 
chapter to join! 
 
As always, your suggestions, comments, etc. are welcome! 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Jane Major 


